SBA Administrator Addresses Federal Regulatory Reform

Small businesses encouraged to comment on SBA regulations

Administrator Linda McMahon, head of the U.S. Small Business Administration,
today encouraged small businesses to comment on the Federal Register notice posted
earlier this month. The notice is in response to President Trump’s Executive Order
13777 which aims to ease the burdens placed on America’s small businesses. Under
this Executive Order all federal agencies are required to designate a Regulatory Reform
Officer and develop a process of evaluating their existing regulations and determine
which ones should be repealed, replaced or modified.

“As I travel the country meeting with small business owners, I hear over and over
again about the volume of regulations they must comply with and how difficult it is to
manage the burden. So I've appointed a taskforce here at SBA to help identify SBA
regulations that need to be changed or eliminated.” McMahon said. “Your feedback
will help SBA do its part to identify which SBA regulations may be impeding small
business economic growth, innovation and job creation.”

Small businesses may post comments on sba.gow/ReducingRegs until October 16,
2017. For questions concerning the notice, please contact Holly Turner, 409 Third
Street, SW., Washington, DC 20416; holly.turner@sba.gov.

ALLEN'S RESTAURANT

NOW OPEN
WEDNESDAYS

Administration (SBA) was
created in 1953 and since

WEDNESDAY - FRIDAY
7AM - 8:30PM

January 13, 2012 has
SATURDAY...6aM - 2PM

served as a Cabinet-level
agency of the federal gov-
ernment to aid, counsel,
assist and protect the in-
terests of small business
concerns, to preserve free
competitive  enterprise
and to maintain and

strengthen the overall
economy of our nation.
The SBA helps Ameri-
cans start, build and grow
businesses. Through an
extensive network of field
offices and partnerships
with public and private or-
ganizations, the SBA de-
livers its services to people
throughout the United
States, Puerto Rico, the
U.S. Virgin Islands and
Guam. www.sba.gov.

Lions Club
Welcomes
New Members

RIBEYE STEAK NIGHT
Thursday 5 - 8:30prm

SOUTHERN BUFFET & GRILL
Friday 5 - 8:30pm /
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11389 Highway 74 West in Peachland
704-272-7207  Encesan

The Wadesboro Lions
Club meets at the Papa
Joe’s Restaurant the sec-
ond and fourth Thursday
of each month at 6:30 p.m.

For more informa-
tion about these meet-
ings or becoming a
member, please call
Lion Jim Chandler at
910-571-1448.
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Call (704) 226-0531 for your PAD assessment today!

METROLINA SURGICAL SPECIATLISTS, PLLC

Obinna N. Eruchalu, MD, FACS, FICS, RPVI

907 Fitzgerald Street * Monroe, NC 28112

Phone (704) 226-0531 * Fax (704) 292-7880
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Prices this low will not be
seen untjil the next total eclipse!

Available for :
Qualified Applicants (£ 567

INSTANT
FACTORY

ATTIME
OF PURCHASE!

CARPENTER SALES AND SERVICE

Your Outdoor Equipment Source

21 Freedom Road (Highway 74) * Polkton 704-272-8573
Check Out Our facebook Page for more Details.

We Offer Repair Services for all Types of Outdoor Equipment

Don’t let leg pain
slow you down.

Are all symptoms of Peripheral Arterial Disease (PAD)

One in every 20 Americans over
the age of 50 suffers from PAD - a
condition caused by plaque or fatty
deposits in the arteries that limit
blood flow to the legs and feet.
This puts them at greater risk for
heart attack, stroke and limb loss.

METROLINA
SURGICAL SPECIALISTS

Now Accepting New Patients

Vascular Surgery
Endovascular Intervention

www.MetrolinaSurgical.com

8 am. to 5 p.m.



